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To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing this letter on behalf of Five and Two Solutions Group, who I have had the
pleasure of working with this past 2024-2025 school year. Five and Two Solutions came into one
of my freshman classes at Hillsborough High and they quickly were able to gain the attention of
the students. Their curriculum was easy to integrate into the classroom as it overlapped with
some of the standards of AVID. Five and Two were very consistent and when teaching freshmen
that is always appreciated. Each member had their own distinct roles when they came, and it was
very useful in understanding their lessons.

I loved how Five and Two really spoke about goals and my students’ dreams for the
future. They provided them with strategies to plan and ultimately execute their journey to
attaining their dreams. Collaboration is a fundamental aspect of AVID and Five and Two had
given my students opportunities to work with each other. Also, it helped students come out of
their shell because at times they were instructed to stand and speak their responses. This
provided students with great prospects for growth and development.

As the next school approaches, I would love the opportunity to have the Five and Two
Solutions Group come back into our classroom for our next group of freshmen. I would also love
to see them continue working with the students that will now be sophomores at Hillsborough
High. I am very pleased with what Five and Two Solutions Group does, and I will continue to
support the work they do inside our classroom. If you have any questions, please feel free to

contact me. Thank you.

Best,
Ms. Tracy Vincent
AVID Teacher/Coordinator
tracy.vincent@hcps.net



